
ACSCC Meeting Minutes – Oct.5, 2020 – 7:00 p.m. 

 
This meeting was conducted virtually via ZOOM due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic 

 

Public Registration URL: https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN MyqGpZjST-

OMuuQZYiy_Q Meeting/Webinar ID: 978 9677 1977 

Meeting/Webinar Password: 224030 

Dial-in number: 301-715-8592 
  

Present: Angelique Moss (chair), Kerem Bilge, Thomas Bradley, Franz Bauerlein, Gabi 

Friedman, Henry Brooks, Holly Beardow, Allison Wynn, Alexandre Jevgrafvos, Scott Campbell, 

Christine Watson, James Howard, Joe Griebowski. 

 

City Staff/ liaisons: Jim Holloway & Nicole Quinn (OHA) 

 

Guests: (330) 383-1189 

 

 

      I. Call to order:   

 

       The meeting was called to order at 7:03pm by Angelique Moss (chair) 

        

      II. Approval of minutes: 

 

      Motion to approve the minutes from the Sept. meeting was made by Alex J, seconded by Kerem  

      and approved unanimously.    

      

  

III. Public virtual meeting notice: 

 

 The meeting notice for public virtual events was read by Nicole Quinn. 

 

 

IV. Ongoing business and possible virtual events: 

 

      Introductions were made again due to some new members, James and Joe, joining. 
      

Angelique encouraged discussion with members about attending online lectures at the Lyceum and 

Mt. Vernon for educational purposes and to get ideas to conduct/host future online lectures for the 

public. 

Holly Beardow elaborated on additional ideas and suggested to get in contact with speakers who 

have been doing lectures for the Committee in previous times like Jennifer Paxton.  

Possible topics for lectures, that came up in conversation w. members included lectures about French  

Culture and a possible Halloween lecture about the plague. 

Jim H. will follow up about an honorarium for the recent speaker of the Lyceum lecture. 

 

Beaujolais Nouveau:  

 

Gabi F. gave a brief overview about possibilities and logistics for conducting a virtual event this 

year, as she had conversation with the presenter from last year’s event. 

This would include an affordable admission ticket ($10-15) and shopping list to get the tasting-wines 

for the participants. 

Angelique encouraged members to reach out and help with the planning process for this event. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

V New business: 

 

Alex J. wants to update the member contact list. 

 

VII Public comments: 

 

There were no public comments. 

 

 

VIII. The meeting was adjourned at 7:50pm. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Nicole Quinn, OHA staff to the Committee 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

      Attendance and Volunteer Hours 

        Oct. 5, 2020 meeting ( via Zoom) 

 

          

 

Name Present/Excused/Unexcused Volunteer Hours 

Angelique x  

Scott x  

Christine x  

Daniel   

Kerem x  

Gabi x  

Thomas x  

Elodie   

Katherine   

Franz x  

Joseph x  

Henry x  

Wesley   

Holly x  

James x  

Alex x  

Allison x  

  

  


